
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to the SMSA, parents and teachers for making last night’s
Quiz Night such fun. Not only does it raise some money for the school,
it’s so good to meet face to face and enjoy each other’s company. Small
boast alert - the staff table won!. We made sure we donated the £100
winnings back to the SMSA funds for the school. 

This week the weather has been very cold, and it always surprises me
travelling up from Kentish Town, how much snow has settled in our
school! We were pleased that we managed to keep the school open
safely on the snow day. Thank you to the site staff and teachers who
helped grit and clear paths again. 

Keep warm and dry this weekend. 

Fran Sorapure
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School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every moment

counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning in a

supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship
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Year 4 Natural History Museum TripMon 27th

Tue 28th

Wed 29th

Thu 30th

Fri 31st

DATES FOR THE
DIARY
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Mon 20th

Tue 21st

Wed 22nd 

Thu 23rd

Fri 24th

Year 2 and 6 Parents' Evening
Year 5 Ragged School Museum Trip

Year 2 and 6 Parents' Evening
Year 1 Highgate Synagogue

Easter Church Service Led by Year 3 
Easter Bonnet Parade

LAST DAY OF TERM - 2PM FINISH



Year 3 Church Rehearsal 

-

Year 3 British Museum Trip

Flatford
Year 3 Egypt Virtual Workshop

Flatford
First Day of Ramadan

Flatford
Year 5 & 6 Basketball at APS

Parent Talk KS2 Hall





Class House Point Winners

Whole School

95.8%
Attendance

Class with the best attendance

Nursery Blake
with 99.2%

House Points & Attendance

S T A R S 
 O F

T H E 
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Year 1
Alexander &

Lucas



Year 2
Tilly B, Martha

& Faris



Year 3
Peggy & 

Evie







Year 4
Tanya & 

Amy

Year 6
David & 

Srna 



Year 5
Sophia &
Lamiya




UKS2 Parton
281




KS1 Ashman
167




LKS2
Bushell 

203

 House Winner

St George
345



Year 1 Trip To Westminter Abbey 

On Friday 3rd March, Year 1 went to
Westminster Abbey to learn about

the coronation of Kings and
Queens. They had an amazing
time, even the parent helpers

enjoyed themselves too!



In Year 5 science, with Ms Kan, we have been looking at irreversible changes
and reversible changes like melting and burning. Also, in Mr Rochetti’s

science class, we made a model of the Sun, Earth and Moon, showing how the
Moon orbits the Earth and how Earth orbits the Sun. During English we have

been learning about Mars, timelines for rockets to Mars, concrete and
abstract nouns. In Maths we have been looking at converting units of

measurements into different units. In History, we have been learning about
the kingdoms of West Africa and we made kahoot quizzes. 

Y E A R  5
L E A R N I N G  



FANTASTIC
FOOTBALL

Here’s an interview with Lorenzo: 



Tienne: “ What position did you play?”



Lorenzo: “ I played CM (centre mid)”



Tienne: “ Who played?”



Lorenzo: “ Me, Josh, Ethan, Jacob, Srna, Azai, Hugo, Patrick, Leo, Danny,”



Tienne: “ Did you have fun?”



Lorenzo: “ We had a good time although we didn’t win”



On Tuesday the 7th March the St Michael’s football team played a friendly match against
Highgate school. St Michael’s played brilliantly (as always), but Highgate ended up

winning the game. 





Although they didn’t win they all enjoyed the experience and they showed great
teamwork and demonstrated all of our values: Endurance, Koinonia, Creation,

Forgiveness, Friendship. Also, thank you to Lorenzo for giving his time to be interviewed.



Written by: Tienne & Mathilda. (Y6 Sports Media)



WINNERS
Reading Raffle

Today, our newest batch of Reading Raffle winners headed over to
Muswell Hill Children's Bookshop to select their prize books for their

engagement with Accelerated Reader. A big well done to Emil, Bennie,
Miles and Tilden!






Meet the Team
This week: Year 2 Ashman

John Yeomans
Class Teacher

Mark Lawrence
Teaching Assistant













If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

